
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you are well. 

 

As you may be aware, the NEU teaching union have made the decision for further national strike 

action. 

 

The two additional planned strike action days are: 

 

- Thursday 27th April 2023 

- Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

 

Many of our NEU staff members intend to strike. This is not a decision that our teachers have taken 

lightly. Please understand that teachers are striking against the national educational policy and 

resourcing in schools and not against the children that they work so hard for every day. We have had 

to risk assess as we need to have enough teachers on site. Therefore: 

 

• Year 11 students will be in school, as normal, on both these days. 

 

• Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 will be learning from home. We are in the process of planning an 

appropriate schedule for each year group and will update you as soon as possible with 

further details. 

 

In the meantime, thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Huddart 

Mrs C Huddart 

 
 
 
 


